
From: Richard Calver [mailto:richard.calver@natroad.com.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 24 January 2018 1:20 PM 
To: 'Brent Ferguson'; 'therese.walton@twu.com.au'; Paul Ryan; 'Legal' 

Cc: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 
Subject: RE: Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2010 - part-time employment 

 
We have no difficulty with the form of words proposed. The point raised in prior correspondence 
related to NatRoad’s opposition to the the extension of the four hour period to eight, a matter not 
encompassed in the proposed re-draft. Accordingly, we would not object to this change to the draft 
determination. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Calver 
Adviser, Compliance and Workplace Relations 
T: (02) 6295 3000 
F: (02) 6295 3500 
A: PO Box 3656, Manuka ACT 2603 
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